Dear St. Paul Parent:

We’'re pleased to share some exciting news about a fundraising program for St. Paul. It’s called
“Scrip” and it’s the fundraising program that works while you shop. Scrip cards are the same as
gift cards that you can purchase from national and local retailers and the good news is that St.
Paul receives between 2% and 18% of the purchase price. Many popular retailers participate in
our Scrip program including: iTunes, The Gap, Starbucks, Shell, Pizza Hut, Red Lobster,
Cracker Barrel, and many, many others. Scrip is exciting, because everybody wins:

Scrip gift cards are the same gift cards you purchase from retailers and you pay no additional
fees

You get a powerful fundraising alternative that involves no selling

St. Paul gets a regular source of revenue

Scrip can be used for just about any household purchase including food, clothing,
entertainment, gasoline and even dining out

There are two ways to purchase Scrip. You can download the order form here and drop if off,
along with your payment, in the office by one of the due dates listed below. The gift cards will
then be delivered to the school the following week and sent home with your child. You can also
place orders online by going to www.shopwithscrip.com and creating a free account. The St.
Paul Enrollment Code is L9D42L.81835. On the website you also have the option of purchasing
“Scrip Now” and downloading your purchase for same-day use (must have a Presto Pay
account).

Due dates for Scrip orders are:

March 22nd
May 6th — this is the last Scrip order of the year!

The St. Paul Scrip program is a simple yet effective fundraising program and we thank you for
your support!

If you have any questions about the Scrip program, please contact:

Ronda Schwartz

St. Paul Scrip Coordinator
brill1972@yahoo.com
(513) 519-3653



